SUPPLEMENTARY REPORTS

The Chairman referred to the two supplementary reports which had been separately
circulated or tabled at the meeting:

* Report by the Property Services Officer on the dedication of road reserve as road
- Rempstone Drive.

* Report by the Property Projects Manager on the Beckenham housing
devel opment.

The Chairman advised that it had not been possible to circulate these reports with
the agenda as they were not available at the time, but it was essential that they be
dealt with a the present meeting rather than being deferred to a subsequent
meeting.

It was resolved that the reports be received and considered at the present meeting.



